

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
P.O. Box 300

TRENTON, NJ 08625

CHRIS CHRISTIE

Governor

Lt. Governor Kim Guadagno Secretary of State

October 31, 2017

Mr. Adam Wolf President National Wireless Independent Dealer Association (NWIDA) 2A Buckingham Road West Orange, New Jersey 07052

Dear Mr. Wolf:

Thank you for sharing your support for Assembly Bill No. 4934 (A-4934), which would establish fair repair practices for digital electronic equipment such as mobile phones, tablets and other common consumer electronic devices. As you may know A-4934, was introduced and referred to the Assembly Consumer Affairs Committee in June.

I appreciate you taking the time to outline how this bill will provide a positive economic impact for the small and medium sized independent wireless dealers in New Jersey. I will share your support with the Governor's Office in case the legislation gets moved to the Governor's desk.

Again, thank you for taking the time to share your support.

Sincerely,

Kim Guadagno (

Lieutenant Governor